
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO ASH DISTRICT RESIDENTS 

2025 Garbage Collection Schedules 

We would like to inform residents of the ASH district that the 2025 garbage collection schedules 

for all districts are currently being finalized. In the meantime, please continue to follow your 

current collection schedule until further notice. 

The updated schedules will be posted as soon as they are available. Please monitor our official 

website and local announcements for updates. We appreciate your patience and cooperation as 

we ensure an efficient waste collection system for the upcoming year. 

For any immediate inquiries, please contact 516-767-4607.  

Thank you, 

Solid Waste Management  

Town of North Hempstead 

 


